The following note replaces the Sept 2013 minutes since the meeting was replaced by a picnic at the Bill
Wiese home.

Woodworkers,

The attachment to this note is an invitation to an outing and picnic at Bill Wiese's country home near
Mapleton. As the invitation says, it will be on Saturday afternoon, September 21st. There will "not" be
a meeting Wednesday evening.

Bill spoke about this at our last meeting and not (it's a now) he's making it happen. Spouses, our kids,
grandkids and yes, great grandkids are invited. It sounds like it will be a great chance to get to know
each other better and have a good time doing it.

I've included some directions | pulled off MapQuest. | suggest you run the same inquiry and have a look
at their map. | just asked for directions from the Hardee's in Bartonville to Bill's address. Doubt that fits
for everyone.

We will be back at the Woodworker's Shop in Pekin for the October meeting.

It's time to pay our annual dues. $20 payable to Norm Bartlett, Treasurer, Peoria Area Woodworker's
Club, 1017 S. Maxwell Rd., Peoria, IL 61607-1046.

Lastly, be sure to contact Bill & Jan Wiese with your RSVP for the outing. Knowing the number of adults
and kids they can expect will be a big help to them and a very courteous thing for us to do.



